

TERM 1: THURSDAY 29 MARCH 2018











OPEN DAY CELEBRATIONS

On Friday 16 March, many of our student musicians performed outside of N-Block to entertain our prospective students and families as they explored the College

Many thanks to all the student musicians who performed and contributed to an important part of the day.

Live music during events like this creates a great positive and encouraging atmosphere and showcases the depth and variety of music studied at Thomas Hassall.

Congratulations to all those students involved.

Mr Byron Mark

Ensembles Manager